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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Thursday, November 15, 2018 11:17 AM
To: 'cjjohnstone53@gmail.com'
Cc: Seeley, Paula (CI-StPaul) (paula.seeley@ci.stpaul.mn.us); Martin, Lisa (CI-StPaul); 

Kaisersatt, Mark (CI-StPaul)
Subject: 1352 Seventh St West appeal

Hello Ms. Johnstone, 
 
I sent you a revised letter confirming the deadline for compliance on the vehicle(s) by November 16.  There will be a 
Legislative Hearing on November 20 at 11:00 a.m. in Room 330 City Hall to determine if the nuisance condition has been 
abated.  In my letter, I mentioned a public hearing of November 21 at 3:30 p.m. in Room 300.  This has been changed to 
November 28 due to no public hearing on November 21st. 
 
If you wish to attend both hearings, you may do so.  I have copied the inspector in this matter.  If you are not in 
compliance, the Council will authorize the inspector to proceed with enforcement of the abatement after the November 
28 Council hearing. 
 
 

 

Mai X. Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
Saint Paul City Council 
15 W Kellogg Bvd, Ste. 310 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8563 
F: 651-266-8574 
mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

   Making Saint Paul the Most Livable City in America 
 


